
ROLLING STOCK.

Detailed notes on the Engines are to be found in my Report of August 15th, 
Appendix Yl. The Engines and Cars generally appeared to me to be of aver­
age fair construction. A great deal of work has been done in the renewal of 
the parts of the Engines, and I consider that their condition and working value 
has been improved while in your hands.

In conclusion I think it right to state that in my inspection I saw ample 
proofs of the anxious attention given to your interest by your Engineers ; and 
although it is not within my instructions to offer any opinion on the Traffic 
Department, I feel that every department is indebted to the watchful care and 
activity shewn by Mr. Corser, the Superintendent of the Atlantic and St. Law­
rence Section, in whom your valuable General Manager must find a very useful 
coadjutor.

I have the honor to be,
Gentlemen,

Your most obedient servant,

(Signed)

Delahay Street, Westminster,
September 10 th, 1857.

CHARLES IIUTTON GREGORY.


